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Associate, Individual and Vice Chair Election to the FSA National Council Nomination Form
To be eligible for election this form must be completed in its entirety, including candidate’s signature and the signature of their Associate Organisation Secretary (if applicable) and must be received by the FSA Secretary before midday on Friday 27th November 2020. Applicants for the Vice Chair and Individual positions may self-certify.
Please indicate which seat you are standing for:

· Associate 
· Vice Chair
· Individual

Candidate’s Details 
	First Name
	

	Surname
	

	Contact telephone no
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Email
	

	Associate Organisation (if applicable)
	

	Associate Representative’s  Name (if applicable)
	

	Associate Representative’s  E-mail (if applicable)
	


I wish to stand for a seat on the FSA National Council, in doing so I confirm;
· I have read, understand and agree to be bound by the FSA Election Policy.

· I am eligible to stand for the FSA National Council under the criteria laid out in the FSA Election Policy. 

· I agree to abide by the Rules of the organisation and uphold its values and principles

· I agree that in standing for nomination for this election to be bound by the Code of Conduct for FSA National Council Members. 
Candidate Signature _____________________________________
Date _________
Associate Secretary Signature ____________________________    Date _________
(If applicable)
GUIDANCE NOTES

Candidates should ensure they are available for their first National Council Meeting immediately following the election. Date to be advised. 
Copies of the Rules and relevant policies can be found at https://thefsa.org.uk/news/fsa-network-election-notice/
In order to be nominated for the ballot, the FSA Secretary must have received all the relevant information by the close of nominations;
· Nomination form signed by the candidate & the Associate Organisation Secretary where applicable.
· Supporting statement of no more than 300 words
Documents must be received by the FSA Secretary no later than midday on 27th November 2020 to richard.irving@thefsa.org.uk

